

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date:
FFs4



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: You will hear Mats talking to his friend, Sarah, about a trip to Manchester in England. Listen and write the words or a number.

TRIP TO MANCHESTER

Go to Manchester in:

October

Temperature in autumn:

16

degrees

Will need to wear:

17

Name of train station in London:

18

Cost of train:

19

£

Take Sarah some:

20

Task 2: Fill in the blanks using MUST, MUSTN'T, DON'T HAVE TO, SHOULD, SHOULDN'T, MIGHT, CAN, CAN'T

1. Rose and Ted _____ be good players. They have won hundreds of cups !
2. You _____ pay to use the library. It's free.
3. I'm not sure where my wife is at the moment. She _____ be at her dance class.
4. Jerry _____ be working today. He never works on Sundays.
5. You _____ be 18 to see that film.
6. You _____ hear this story. It's very funny.
7. Dad _____ go and see a doctor. His cough is getting worse all the time
8. You don't have to shout. I _____ hear you very well.
9. It _____ be him. I saw him a week ago, and he didn't look like that.
10. You look pretty tired. I think you _____ go to bed early tonight.
11. Don't stand up in the boat! You _____ fall in the river!
12. You really _____ start spending more time on your work.
13. That's a really stupid idea! You _____ be serious, surely!
14. Don't be silly. You _____ expect me to believe you!
15. I learn to fly! You _____ be joking!
16. Sue says she's stuck in traffic and she _____ be late.
17. Tell Peter he. _____ stay the night here if he wants to.

Task 3:Read the article below

A Mysterious Robbery

Last Saturday night, something strange happened at the Grandview Jewelry Store. The owner, Mr. Carter, closed the shop at 9 PM as usual. He checked the doors and windows to make sure everything was locked. The security cameras were on, and everything seemed fine.

However, when Mr. Carter arrived at the shop the next morning, he found the front door open. Inside, glass display cases were broken, and expensive watches, necklaces, and rings were missing. The police arrived quickly to investigate.

Detective Lewis, who was in charge of the case, asked Mr. Carter some questions. "Did you notice anything unusual before closing the shop?" she asked. Mr. Carter shook his head. "No, everything was normal."

The police checked the security camera footage. The cameras showed two masked people entering the store at 2:30 AM. They moved quickly, taking as much jewelry as they could. One of them had a tattoo on his left arm. The police believe this could help identify the thief.

A witness, Mrs. Green, saw a black van parked near the store around 2 AM. "It looked suspicious," she said. "I saw two people inside, but I couldn't see their faces."

The police are now searching for the criminals. They think the thieves had a plan because they knew exactly where the most expensive jewelry was.

Mr. Carter hopes the police will find the robbers soon. "This shop is my life's work," he said. "I just want my jewelry back and for these criminals to be caught."

Reading Comprehension Questions

A. Choose the correct answer (A, B, or C):

1. Where did the robbery happen?
 - A. A bank
 - B. A jewelry store
 - C. A supermarket
2. What time did the owner close the shop?
 - A. 9 PM
 - B. 2 AM
 - C. 11 PM
3. What did the police find inside the shop?
 - A. A bag of money
 - B. Broken glass and missing jewelry
 - C. A message from the thieves
4. How many people were seen on the security camera?
 - A. One
 - B. Two
 - C. Three
5. What special detail did the police notice about one of the thieves?
 - A. He had a tattoo
 - B. He wore glasses
 - C. He was very tall

B. True or False?

1. Mr. Carter forgot to lock the store. (____)
2. The robbery happened after midnight. (____)
3. The police think the thieves had a plan. (____)
4. The security cameras did not work. (____)
5. Mr. Carter does not care about the robbery. (____)